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Wishing you all a lovely summer 

          Best wishes 

                                Gail & Thomas Kelly 

 

Join us for a Summer BBQ 

Please join us on Friday 30th August from 12—4 pm when we 
will be holding our Summer BBQ Party with Clavering Over 
60’s club also coming to join us for the event.   We will be 
fundraising on the day for ‘Stepping out with Carers’ who pro-
vide great days out for carers and those they care for.  (We 
will be joining them again in Sept on their trip to the Queen 
Mum’s childhood home at St Pauls Walden Bury).  After the 
success and popularity of the last one, we will be holding an-
other tombola on the day, so any donations for this would be 
gratefully received!  We hope you will be able to join us—
please let Lea-Ann or Patricia know. 

Our Artwork is going on display.. 

The wonderful picture created by residents and 
children from Barley & Barkway school has now 
been collected and is going to be on display     
during August at Royston Musuem.  Please do 
pop in to have a look at it if you are in town and 
have a chance to see it ‘in situ’.  It will be back on 
the wall at Margaret House at the end of August. 

Join us for a 60’s ‘Summer of Love’ 

On Tuesday 13 August at 11 am please join us 
for a special pantomime from Memory Lane 
Group.  The show, which is interactive, will be 
focusing on the music of the 
60’s and they have promised 
that it will feature all of your        
favourite tunes from the 60’s 
as well as the famous 60’s 
flower power theme!  

11 am, we have 



 
 What we have been up to in July 

 

 

Having fun together taking fabulous      

pictures—with our ‘photo frame’ !! 



 

 What we have been up to in July 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

We all had a fantastic session of fitness to music, and enjoyed 

using lots of different props when Kiddeydivey came to see us. 

Had a great open Magic Morning 

for HCPA Good Care Month 

Enjoyed our tour of the Fire Station! 


